
Beaufort Hill Primary School 

Newsletter  

Summer 2024 

A big welcome to all our new pupils and 

welcome back to everyone else.  I hope 

that everyone enjoyed the holiday. 

 

SCHOOL WEBSITE  

Please remember to use our school website beauforthillprimary.co.uk  for 

up to date school information, holiday dates and school policies. 

 

We will be supporting the Hospice of the 

Valleys in their Go Yellow funding raising 

initiative on Friday 3rd May.  Children are 
invited to wear something yellow to school 

in exchange of a voluntary donation. 

SAFE ROUTE TO SCHOOL 

We have a Safe Route to School in place, please 

observe this when dropping off and collecting 

children at school. This means following the 

marked route and not crossing the staff car park.  

I would also like to remind parents that parking in 

the staff car park is not allowed at any time.  The 

safety of our children is paramount.  

We have organised the next Walking Bus for 

Wednesday 8th May meeting at 8.10 a.m. in the 

Beaufort Ballroom car park. 

CYMRAEG CAMPUS  

The Criw Cymraeg are working hard to achieve the 

Campus Cymraeg Silver Award this term. Verification 

will entail an assessor visiting school to observe a 

Welsh assembly, meet with Criw Cymraeg, observe 

Helpwr Heddiw sessions, speak to learners as well as 

looking at other evidence of Welsh around the school.   

 



 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Monday  -  Football                -          Year Five and Six 

Tuesday   -  Ball skills    - Year One  

   -  Table Tennis   - Year Four  

Wednesday  -  Dance Club   - Year Five and Six  

     Art Club     - Year Three and Four  

Thursday   -  Construction Club  - Year Two  

     Circuit Training   - Year Three and Four  

Parents will need to complete registration forms in order for pupils to join clubs. Forms are available  at 
the School Office.  All clubs finish at 4.00 p.m.  

 

DATE FOR YOUR DIARY 

Go Yellow Day  -   Friday 3rd May  

The Walking Bus  -  Wednesday 8th May 

PTA Meeting   -  Wednesday 15th May at 3.15 p.m.  

National Tests   -  W/C Monday 3rd June 

Sports Day    -  Friday 7th June  

PTA Fete    -  Friday 28th June  

Leavers Assembly  -  Wednesday 10th July at 10.00 a.m.  

        

HOLIDAYS  
School will be closed on: 

Monday 6th May for the May Day bank holiday 

Friday 24th May  -  Cluster Training Day  

Monday 27th May for the half term holiday, reopening on Monday 3rd June.  

School will close at the usual time on Wednesday 17th July for the summer holiday. (Thursday and Friday are 
Training Days) 

We will return to school for the new academic year on Monday 2nd September.    

Swimming Gala Success. 

A huge well done to the children that took part in the Cluster  

swimming gala on  Thursday 21st March.  

The team were placed first and will now progress 

to the Local Authority swimming gala final on 20th May. 

Good luck and well done to all the children taking part. 

 

 

 


